
 

 

TOWN OF JEFFERSON 

NOTICE OF HEARING – DISCONTINUANCE OF A PUBLIC WAY IN THE TOWN OF JEFFERSON 

Wednesday, April 10 , 2019, at 5:30 PM at St Coletta Cabin 

A public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Jefferson at the Town Meeting 

Hall, St Coletta Cabin, 434 County Road Y Jefferson, WI 53549 on Wednesday, April 10, 2019, 

at 5:30 PM to discuss a proposed action to commence discontinuance of the following described 

town road by introduction of resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Jefferson under         

Sec. 82.10, Wis. Stats., specifically:  

White Oak Drive in the Town of Jefferson lying between Blocks 2 and 3 as designated on the 

recorded Plat of Wenzel’s Subdivision, Town of Jefferson, Jefferson County, Wisconsin 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. 

 

Tina Barnes, Clerk  

Town of Jefferson 

 

 

 


